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The 2021/2022 curling season has now come to a close.  We would like to thank all the volunteers who have 
helped out at various events over the year.  Despite all the challenges of this past season, it has been a 
successful year and your help was a large part of that.  We especially would like to thank the organizing 
committee for the Strathcona Trust Senior Mens and Womens Provincial Championships as well as the 
organizing committee for the Farmers Bonspiel for their dedication and hard work.  Thank you to Todd and his 
ice crew for fantastic ice all season long.  Finally, we would like to thank our bar manager Lucy for going above 
and beyond to make our league nights and our special events a success. 
 
Annual General Meeting and Windup – April 8, 2022: 
 
Our AGM and Windup are scheduled for April 8, 2022 in the Icebreaker Lounge.  The bar will open at 5 pm with 
dinner at 6 pm and the meeting will follow.  All curlers should have received their windup tickets from their 
league coordinators by now.  If you did not receive tickets and are planning to attend, please check first with 
your skip and if they don’t have your ticket, email the club at beausejourcurlingclub@gmail.com.  Additional 
tickets are still available for sale for spouses/partners at $20 each.  Email the club to arrange for tickets. 
 
The prize draw for the fundraising raffle tickets that you bought as part of your registration will take place at the 
AGM.  If you have not yet turned in your ticket stubs, please bring them to the AGM.  If you are not able to 
attend and can’t send the tickets with someone else, please email the club to arrange a drop-off.  You paid for 
your tickets when you registered so make sure they are in the draw.  If you have sold any, the money is yours to 
keep. 
 
Quiz Night – April 29, 2022: 
 
We have a Quiz Night fundraiser scheduled for Friday, April 29, 2022 at the Brokenhead Community Hall 
(Beausejour Room).  Contact Doug May at d_may@mymts.net or call 204-266-2966 to enter your team.   Entry 
fee is $160 for a team of up to 8 people.  See the attached poster for more information.  Invite your friends and 
neighbours as well, this is a community event, not just for curlers. 
 
We are also still looking for a few volunteers to help with this event.  We need one person to help the Quiz 
Masters with marking, a couple of people to sell drink tickets at the door and a couple of people to work the bar 
(Smart Choices is required for this job).  Please contact Doug May or email the curling club if you are able to help 
out.  This job can either satisfy your 2021-2022 volunteer requirement if you haven’t done a job yet or it can be 
used as an advance job for the 2022-2023 season if you’ve already done this year’s job. 
 
 
Have a great summer and we look forward to seeing you again at curling in the fall.  All our leagues have room 
for more players so consider asking friends and neighbours to join the club for next season. 
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